
 
 

 
 

Keith Bagley 
Hartzell Engine Tech 
2900 Selma Highway 
Montgomery, AL 36109 
 
Representative Graves 
1135 Longworth HOB 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Honorable Chairman Graves, 
 
I am writing to express our support for the upcoming bill to help address ATC modernization. 
 
The $15 billion will be included for addressing air traffic staffing, infrastructure, and technology 
issues goes a long way to addressing many of the current shortcomings within our ATC 
infrastructure.  Being a pilot like yourself, we understand the need for a strong ATC organization and 
a significant leap in the technology that is deployed to support it. 
We here at Hartzell appreciate your leadership and support on the T&I committee.  Looking forward 
to another great Hill Day with GAMA. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Keith Bagley 
President, Hartzell Engine Tech 
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